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What we are learning this half term 

Welcome back to school and Autumn term 1!

This is a busy term for UKS2 and we have a full
term of exciting and important learning for your
child.     

This half term in maths, we will be recapping
number and place value, focusing on rounding,
ordering, negative numbers and FDP.

 In writing, we will be looking at non-chronological
reports, moving on to writing letters later in the
term. In reading, we will be exploring ‘The Tulip
Touch’. We will use this text to help us develop key
skills, such as retrieval, vocabulary and
summarizing.

P.E
In PE this half term, we will be refining our

athletic skills. As always, please ensure your
child comes to school in their full PE kit, which is
a white t-shirt, black jogging bottoms, pumps or

trainers and a jumper. 
PE will be on the following days:

5CS Tues &Wed
5HW Tues & Wed (Tues is swimming) 
6FA Wed & Thurs 
6LB Wed & Thurs

O U R  TO P I C  T H I S  H A L F  T E R M  I S :  
T H E  M AYA N S

Our History topic this half term will be
The Mayans. Throughout this exciting

topic we will be learning about the
Mayan daily life, food, houses and

buildings, trade; including how did they
travel and what they were trading, Mayan

belief systems, festivals and Gods,
inventions and achievements and the

lasting impact of the Mayan’s on
civilization. Children will complete a wide

range of tasks to show their understanding
and share their new knowledge.

For homework, every Friday,
children will  receive a SPaG,
reading, Maths and Spellings.

This is to be returned the
following  Wednesday.  The

spelling test will be the
following Friday.   

 
 

Homework Reading 
Reading remains a key focus

area both in school and at home
and we will ensure that children

continue to bring a suitable
book home to read. Please

ensure your child reads at home
and returns a completed journal

each day. 
 


